Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 9:08 AM
To: ‘Patricia Holland'

Subject: RE: C-141 Flares

Patricia Holland,

The NMOCD tracking number for the intermittent flares reported at the CORIANDER AOC 1-12 STATE #001H site from
between January 1-May 5, 2019 is 1RP-5524.

Note: Because the release was strictly natural gas, there is no associated remediation activity and the Division simply
opens and closes the C-141 remediation permit. However, the closure sheet within the C-141 packet (page 6) is still
required for these events. Thus far | have been creating one to use that only contains my signature, but | would ask that
in the future for natural gas releases that closure page be included. Additionally, the Division would like to see some
form of calculation or estimation of how the release volume was calculated.

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Patricia Holland <pholland@cimarex.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 4:09 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>
Cc: Martinez, Patricia L, EMNRD <PatriciaL.Martinez@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] C-141 Flares

Attached are C-141 forms for Intermittent flares for January 1 — May 5, 2019.
Please let me know if you require further information.
Patty

Patricia Holland
Regulatory Analyst

Cimarex Energy Co.

202 S. Cheyenne, Suite 1000
Tulsa, OK 74103
918-560-7081
pholland@cimarex.com

CIMAREX







